

WINHILLS Gems Nursery Fortnightly Newsletter

Movement and Handling

The children have been using tweezers, scissors and plastic knives to 'free the beans' from the runner beans, green beans and broad beans. They have also been drawing long winding beanstallks with chalk on the playground floor.

Expressive Arts

The children have designed their own magic beans using collage materials. As they worked they have come up with their own story about a magic bean plant. They have enjoyed playing with the castle and small world figures.

PSED

The children have been taking turns, sharing and learning how to stay safe. They have practiced safety measures when using the scissors and plastic knives. They have also enjoyed baked beans for snack.

Communication and Language

The children have been learning the names of the different beans as well as skin, peel, seed, stalk. They have listened carefully to instructions and learnt how to plant a seed and take care of it.

Busy learning

The children have planted their own bean plant and are eagerly waiting for them to grow. They have retold the story of Jack and the Beanstalk using the playhouse and green stepping stones. They have been measuring length using cubes and rulers, ordering objects using the language long, longer, longest.

Reminders

Please make sure your child has spare clothes in case of an accident at school. Be advised that the Easter Holidays are approaching and as usual the two years olds will return later than the rest of the school. Miss Holloway is responding to requests for the alteration of hours for the summer term so if you would like to alter your hours please put it in writing to the office as soon as possible.





